HDC202309 – RFQ - Clarifications 3

The Council wishes to notify suppliers that it intends to transfer the specification and terms to a JCT contract when finalising the award with any successful bidder. This will give suppliers the industry standard approach to formation of the contract based on the requirements and terms set out in the RFQ.



